Year 3 and 4

Please encourage your child to log on to their Bug Club and Times Tables Rock Stars accounts daily.
On Bug Club there will be reading and grammar games for the children to complete. As they read the
books online, remind them to click on the bug icon to complete the questions. What they complete on
these websites will feed back to their class teacher.

A copy of their current CLIC and SAFE challenge has been sent home for them to practise. You can
support them with this by looking at errors together and giving them similar questions with different
numbers. Each week, they can log on to their Big Maths account to complete their weekly challenge.
Again, this data will feed back to their class teacher.

There are many websites and apps the children can use to practise their maths skills. We have
recently been doing time and time tables in maths and the following games would help consolidate
this.

Telling the time and time intervals

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/116/telling-the-time

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/time/teaching-clock

http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/maths/measures.htm

The websites mentioned above have many other games linked to different maths topics. When we
return, we will be working on fractions and then shape. So any practise your child can do in these
areas will support them greatly. Websites such as Classroom Secrets and Twinkl, which are currently
offering free access to pupils, also have a wealth of games and resources available.

Your child should continue to read their school book or own book daily. Once completed, they could
complete one of the following activities linked to the book:

e Write a book review

e Draw a scene from the book

e Draw a character from the book

e Write a blurb for the book

e Draw a story mountain for the book showing key events

Don’t forget to complete activities from the reading challenge.
Please encourage your child to practise words they find tricky from the Year 3/4 spelling list.

Our topic this term has been art based linked to our Misty Mountain, Winding Rivers topic from last
half term. Please continue to complete activities from the homework menu. In science, we have been
studying plants; your child could follow this up with their own research and could present their findings
ready to share with the class when we return.
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